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Business Item  

 Transportation Committee Item: 2010-273 

Meeting date: August 9, 2010 

Council meeting: August 25, 2010 

 

ADVISORY INFORMATION 
Date: July 23, 2010 

Subject: Acceptance of TDM Evaluation and Implementation 
Study 

District(s), Member(s):  All 
Policy/Legal Reference: None 

Staff Prepared/Presented: Arlene McCarthy, MTS Director (651-602-1754) 
Amy Vennewitz, Deputy Director (651-602-1058) 
Cole Hiniker, Planner (651-620-1748) 

Division/Department: Transportation, MTS 

Proposed Action 
That the Metropolitan Council concur with the Transportation Advisory Board (TAB) 
recommendation to accept the Travel Demand Management (TDM) Evaluation and 
Implementation Study. 

Background 
The TDM Evaluation and Implementation Study is one of several components identified in 
the Transportation Policy Plan as part of this region’s federally mandated Congestion 
Mitigation Process.  The TDM Study was specifically requested by TAB and its technical 
committees to help clarify funding priorities for CMAQ-funded TDM activities in this 
region and help identify ways to quantify and measure the value of the regional TDM 
program. 

An advisory committee, comprised representatives from all four Transportation 
Management Organizations, Metro Transit, Met Council, TAB’s Technical Advisory 
Committee, and Mn/DOT, was consulted throughout the development process to review 
and comment on the TDM Study. 

Rationale 
The TDM Study is a comprehensive recommendation of TDM goals and strategies to help 
policy makers, funding agencies, and TDM program implementers provide a more 
efficient regional TDM program. Several recommendations affect roles and 
responsibilities of Metropolitan Council transportation departments (Metro Transit and 
MTS) and other recommendations will require coordination with TAB/TAC and TDM 
implementation partners, such as the TMOs, who have endorsed the TDM Study. 

Funding 
Acceptance of the TDM Study requires no additional Council funding.  

Known Support / Opposition 
The TDM Study was accepted by the TAB on July 21, 2010 (letter attached). 
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